
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Beloved brothers. 
 
Fraternal greetings from Chile. 
 
We have already said goodbye to the difficult year 2020. We beg our God to continue 
extending his hand of mercy over us this year 2021. May the days that he allows us to 
live be to continue living in his will. 
 
My December 2020 report with details of the work done in the preaching of the Lord 
in Chile. 
We praise our God for his mercy that has protected us from the consequences of 
Covid 19. Although the situation continues to be difficult, we have been able to face 
the present difficulties, learning to be more in solidarity with those who need it most 
and practicing brotherly love. 
 

TEACHING IN THE LOCAL CHURCH. 
 
I continue to use the ZOOM, Skype and WhatsApp platforms to teach the word of God. 
The restrictions of the health authorities prohibit us from meeting in the church 
building, since the contagion of Covid 19 has increased. 
Our concern is meeting the needs of the local church and we strive to strengthen the 
faith of our brothers in Christ. We also attend to the physical and economic needs of 
the brothers, since there are several without work and they need our help. 
 
Some of the lessons presented: 
 
- When "Good" Men Do Nothing "Luke 10: 31-32. 
- "The Battle of Faith" 1 Timothy 6:12. 
- "When Our Heart Is Far From God" Matthew 15: 8,9 
- "The Mighty Hand of God" 1 Peter 5: 6. 
- "Why Do We Believe In The Bible?" Psalm 119: 105 
- "Who will enter the Kingdom of Heaven?" Matthew 7: 21-23. 
- "Lights in the World" Philippians 2:15. 
- "Christ Was Made A Sacrifice For Sin" 2 Corinthians 5:21. 
 
Also bro. Rubén Toledo is presenting various Bible lessons for the edification of the 
church. The other men help us in the work of preaching the gospel. 
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TEACHING THROUGH THE INTERNET. 
 
I continue to present Bible lessons, through the Zoom platforms, Skype, WhatsApp. In 
December I was teaching the word of the Lord, every Tuesday of the month, for the 
church in “Dos Hermanas” in Barcelona, Spain. I have also worked in teaching with 
churches in Colombia and Panama etc. 
I keep recording Bible lessons that I put on YouTube. I have received notes of thanks 
from several brothers who benefit from this evangelistic effort in times of pandemic. 
Brother Alexis Miranda from Panama informs me that, with his family, they have not 
been able to meet with the church due to health restrictions imposed by the covid19. 
But they gather by listening to the videos I send them. 
  Although the effects of the pandemic suppress us, we can obey the command of our 
Lord to preach the gospel to all men (Mark 16: 15,16).  
I am in permanent contact with brothers from Chile, Peru, Ecuador, Colombia, Panama, 
Venezuela etc. Always teaching the blessed word of the Lord. 
 

HEALTH OF MY WIFE. 
 
I regret to tell you that the health of Inés, my beloved wife, has become complicated 
again. Intense facial pain affects him and they have us again visiting the doctor's office. 
The primary diagnosis is a possible tumor, or aneurysm, or the effect of the progression 
of diabetes. All this will be clarified with a scanner that must be done these days. We 
trust in God's mercy in these difficult times. Don't stop praying for us. 
 
Dear brothers: I always thank God for your communion in my work of preaching the 
gospel in Chile and South America. Our mighty God bless you and keep you in these 
difficult times that the world lives. 
 
His brother, 

Emilio Acevedo. 
 


